
SEA VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Outdoor Learning Space and Sports Field Project
Substantial Completion February 7, 2022



Construction began on November 29, 2021



The site required the removal and recompaction of 

2,000 cubic yards of soil. Rocks were separated 

and removed and the clean soil was regraded over 

the entire 2.9 acre site. 



New fencing and concrete walking path were installed 

around the perimeter of the field to promote student 

health and wellness during the pandemic and 

beyond. 125,000sf of new sod and 14 new trees were 

planted on the field.  New shade structures and 

benches will soon be installed to enhance the outdoor 

learning capabilities of the school. 

The project was completed in 50 days at a cost 

of $1.3M. Funding was provided by the 

CRRSA ESSER II Act and the CVUSD general 

fund.

Architect: Verde Design, Chris Giannini  

Contractor: JM Builders, Joe Murray 

Inspection: Ed Farnsworth Inspection Services


